
From: Sophie Margaret Whish  

Sent: Monday, 23 January 2017 12:39 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Cc: Louise Hogg 
Subject: AM2014/280 - Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 - Conference - 6 February 2017 

 
Dear Associate 

 

I confirm we act on behalf of Australian Business Industrial and the NSW Business 

Chamber. 

 

We refer to the Notice of Listing for the Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 on 6 

February 2017 before Deputy president Gostencnik. 

 

Would it be possible for us to request videolink from Brisbane for the conference on 6 

February 2017? 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request.  

 

If you would like to discuss please do not hesitate to telephone me. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sophie Margaret Whish 
Lawyer 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 

 

 

 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/nol-060217-280-amended.pdf

